[image: image1.emf] 

 

d High 

=www.uscpfany.org II. Gr   

[image: image2.png]



[image: image3.png]


  

            



 

     











APPLE PICKING AND PICNIC


SUNDAY OCTOBER 7 COME ONE COME ALL





     New York is famous for its apples. There are many orchards in New York State. Picking apples is a lot of fun.       Come and pick apples on Sunday, October 7 from 10 AM to 12 noons at Indian Ladder Farm on Route 156 between Altamont and Voorheesville (five miles past Altamont.)  We'll meet at the "Pick Your Own" area. The orchard       supplies the bags and charges about $6 for a bag filled with apples.  You can pick a bag or share a bag with friends, After apple picking we'll have a potluck picnic from 12:30 to 4:30 PM at the Elm Avenue Town Park (Pavilion A) in Bethlehem. Please bring a dish to share.  Please contact Kirk at    kkhbravo1@yahoo.com or 518-782-0746 to let him know you are coming and if you need a ride or can give a ride.  See you soon.        





 





 























June 10th Hiking





    The weather was perfect for a group of us to go on a hike on June 10 (postponed from June 3 due to rain) at the Christman’s Sanctuary in Schoharie. Up and down rolling hills, along winding paths, over tree stumps, between rock formations we went until we reached the waterfall. There some of us rested while the more adventurous ones went deeper into the woods. Eventually both groups reunited and caravanned to Pizza Gram for supper. Fresh air, delicious food, good friends - what a lovely day!
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Newsletter Information


Next NL Deadline October 15


     We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor Xin Ni, 9 Knolls Rd, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or email at nixin1@gmail.com. Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information. Next deadline: October 15th, 2012.

















Events





    Steering Committee meetings are open to anyone interested on March 20 (Tuesday), April 11(Wednesday). Meetings start at 7 PM. at 70 A Chestnut St. Albany











HALLOWEEN PARTY 


SATURDAY OCTOBER 27





    Halloween is a favorite holiday for children and grown-ups alike. It's when ghosts come out to walk in the night. Children go door-to-door asking for treats and everybody parties. We'll celebrate Halloween on Saturday October 27 from 4:30 to 9:30 PM at the Friends Meeting House, 727 Madison Avenue, Albany, NY. You may wear a costume if you wish. We'll be carving pumpkins, playing games and we’ll have a potluck supper. Please bring a dish to share. We'll have a lot of fun.  Please contact Alison at 518-944-1614 or devonalison1@yahoo.com and let her know you are coming and if you need a ride or can provide a ride. Everyone is welcome. Join in the fun.





 





 





 











Coming Soon:   





Baseball Game                                               Aug 24               


Welcome Picnic                                             Aug 25


Speaker program                                          Sep 23


Chinese Heritage Day                               Sep 29


Apple Picking and Picnic                           Oct 7


Halloween Party                                         Oct 27














U.S.C.P.F.A’s Seventh Annual Heritage Day held at the New York State Museum on September 29th 2012.





     For Seven years U.S.C.P.F.A. Albany Chapter has held an annual Chinese Heritage Day. This year’s Heritage Day will be held at the NYS Museum on September 29th 2012 from 11.00 a.m. - 4.30 p.m. . It has always been a wonderful event where students and Scholars give a series of interesting PowerPoint presentations on their hometown or Province; giving the audience a unique and accurate insight into China today. 


    We also have had many Cultural entertainers at our Heritage Days, which have included singers, Chinese opera singers, Dancers, musicians and a fashion show and students wearing minority costumes. Workshops on brush painting and costume making and Chinese storytelling, have all been some of the other exciting activities we have showcased.


   This year’s program, which we are working on right now, promises to be equally rich! Please check (uscpfany.org) or look out for our e- update, closer to the date, for more specific details, of this incredible event.


    This is one of our most interesting and exciting yearly activities. If you have never attended it, it is definitely one that should not be missed! Save the date, Keep your eyes out for more details and we will hope see you there, this year! 





 











 





    


Professor Gu Lefu’s Chinese Brush Painting Demonstration on April 29th 2012 at the Albany Public Library.





    On April 29th 2012, we were fortunate enough to have a wonderful brush painting demonstration by Professor Gu Lefu at the Albany Public Library. Professor Gu Lefu has been a long time member of our organization. He has taught locally at both the College of Saint Rose and Union College and in China he was a Professor at Nanjing Normal University. Professor Gu Lefu, has also taught all over the world and still gives workshops locally. He is a skilled oil painter also and some of his beautiful and extremely detailed works can be seen at “The Tilting at Windmill Gallery” in Manchester, Vermont. 


    Professor Gu Lefu has given workshops and lectures for USCPFA on a number of occasions. His Brush painting demonstration with questions, at the Albany library, was very informative and very much enjoyed by all who attended. 





 




















President


Kirk Huang’s


Message





Hukuo System Open To Debate





     Gene Damm, chapter education director, will lead discussion of The Household Registration System and Migrant Labor in China: Notes on a Debate by Kam Wing Chan. The article can be found in the Population And Development Review (June 2010).





    The discussion, which is part of a new series, Issues in Contemporary China, will take place on Sunday, September 23rd at 2 PM at Confrence Room #1, Main Branch, Albany Public Library. For more information contact Gene at 482-7675 or gdamm@ nycap.rr.com.


 





 











Annual June Picnic and Election





One a bright and sunny day a good time was had all at our annual picnic and business meeting on Saturday, June 16, 2012 at the Bethlehem Town Park. With over 40 people in attendance, Food was plentiful, conversation was stimulating, and the weather was warm and cooperative.


Members participated in a business meeting and voted on the following members to serve as officers of the Northeast New-York Chapter of the USCPFA for a 2-year-Term (2012-2014).


President                            Kirk Huang


Vice President                    Bea Swire


Treasurer                           Nancy Meyer


Secretary                           Alison Stonbely


    After an afternoon of fun and games, the picnic came to a close. We are looking forward to our Welcome Picnic in August where we will meet old friends and make new friends. We hope to see you all there.

















Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bob Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar














Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Fri, Aug 24�
Baseball Game�
Campus of HVCC�
7:00 PM�
1�
�
    Sat, Aug 25�
Welcome Picnic�
Elm Avenue Park�
12:00 PM�
2�
�
   Sun, Sep 23�
Speaker program�
Albany Public Library�
2:00 PM�
2�
�
    Sat, Sep 29�
Chinese Heritage Day�
NYS Museum�
11:00 PM�
2�
�
    Sun, Oct 7�
Apple Picking and Picnic�
Indian Ladder Farm�
10:00AM�
2�
�
    Sat, Oct 27�
Halloween Party�
Friends Meeting House�
4:30 PM�
3�
�






     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�








�





President's Message





  It was such an honor to be re-elected the President. Thank you so much for the support. I will continue to work hard on growing our memberships, creating new and interesting events for our members, and also continue the good working relationships with Chinese Community Center. I welcome your suggestions and ideas. 


    This summer has been a hot and dry one so far. I hope you are staying cool and enjoy. Summer is so short here. I enjoy every summer day. 


    You may like to visit a special exhibit at Clark Museum 413-4582303 about archaeological discoveries from Northern China (Through Oct. 21). http://www.clarkart.edu/exhibitions/unearthed/content/exhibition.cfm  


    The popular Chinese Heritage Day will be held this year again at the NYS Museum. There are many other exciting, interesting and informative events scheduled. I hope to see you at every one of these events. 


    I will join the National Leaders Delegation to attend two Conferences in China in September. I do plan to give a presentation of the trip when return, so stay tune.


Enjoy rest of summer and the fall. See you soon.








Kirk








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084
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Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________         Circle one of the above





Email ____________________________________________________


		     


Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. 


Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�





All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�





* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


�                                       





Events





Quick View Calendar








WELCOME PICNIC FOR STUDENTS AND SCHOLARS


Saturday August 25, 12 PM TO 4:30 PM Elm Avenue Park, 261 Elm Avenue, Delmar, NY  12054 Pavilion A (a/k/a small pavilion)





Be sure to join us to give a big welcome to the incoming and returning students and scholars that attend the colleges and universities in our area. The picnic starts at 12 pm. everyone who plans to attend, please bring a dish, food or dessert to share. USCPFA will provide hot dogs, buns, and soda. There will be games, Frisbee, volleyball and good conversation. RSVP is requested. Please contact Kirk kkhbravo1@yahoo.com 518-782-0746 to confirm your attendance, if you need ride, or if you can provide rides.








SUMMER MEANS BASEBALL! 


JOIN THE FUN ON FRIDAY AUGUST 24 AS WE TAKE OUR FRIENDS FROM CHINA TO HVCC TO SEE A TRI-CITY VALLEY CATS GAME





    On Friday August 24 the US-China Peoples Friendship Association (USCPFA) invites you to our annual China Friendship Night at the Joe Bruno Stadium on the Campus of HVCC (Hudson Valley Community College) in Troy. This is an opportunity to enjoy a professional baseball game to see our local Tri-City Valley Cats play the Vermont Lake Monsters. As of July 14 the Tri-City Valley Cats had the best record in the entire league (18-7). There is always a lot of entertainment and contests at these games. There will be "Home Improvement" Booths at this game with Fireworks after the game.





    The game begins at 7 PM. We have reserved seats. We'll meet before the game at about 6:30 PM and enter as a group. Exact details will be given to each person who reserves a ticket. Free tickets are very limited this year. We expect that many students and scholars from China will be joining us. Members share in explaining the game to those who have never seen one. To make your reservation for a night of baseball, friendship and fun, you must reserve your tickets by contacting Mel at 449-8817 or melschinafriends@yahoo.com. Because we expect to have many paid tickets this year, it is important that you make your reservation no later than August 17, so that we can all sit together.  Tickets will cost about $5. We hope to hear from you soon




















